
From: William H. Davidson II <wdavidson@DML-LAW.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Anthony S. H. Catone (tony.catone@dss.sc.gov)tony.catone@dss.sc.gov
Date: 3/4/2016 3:33:56 PM

Subject: RE: Refugee Resettlement Letters

Got call from Sam Outten for World Relief and they looking at question of removal too. 
This is such a mess of a complaint it may be but it may not be. Sam and I will talk next 
week. Do either of you oppose removal if it can be? Everyone has to agree to removal. 
Will
 
 
Thanks!
 
_________________________________________
William H. Davidson, II, Esquire
Davidson & Lindemann, P.A.
1611 Devonshire Drive, Second Floor (29204)
Post Office Box 8568
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8568
(803) 806-8222
FAX:  (803) 806-8855
wdavidson@dml-law.com
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 10:31 AM
 
To: William H. Davidson II
 
Subject: Refugee Resettlement Letters
 
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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